
ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS

Sealed bids for the sewer extension project known as the BENS CREEK GRAVITY SEWER PROJECT
FROM ANDERSON GRANT SUBDIVISION TO FOWLER ROAD, will be received by the Spartanburg
Sanitary Sewer District (hereinafter called the "Owner") at the Spartanburg Water Engineering Department, 175

N. Liberty Street, Spartanburg, South Carolina, until 2:00 p.m., Monday, May 11, 2021. At that time and place,
bids will be opened and the amount of each bid, together with the name of each bidder, shall be announced.

A NON-MANDATORY PRE-BID MEETING will be held at 10 a.m. on Thursday, April 15, 2021, at
the following location, which is near the project site: the Bens Creek Pump Station located at 277 Fenwick

Drive, Woodmff, SC. This location is inside the Anderson Grant Subdivision. To receive directions to the

project site, see contact information below.

A satisfactory Bid Bond provided by an acceptable surety (or the cash equivalent) in an amount equal to

five percent (5%) of the total bid shall be submitted with each bid.

The Owner reserves the right to reject any or all bids or waive any informalities in the bidding.

Performance and payment bonds in an amount equal to one hundred percent (100%) of the contract price

will be required. The bonds must be secured by cash or must be issued by a surety company licensed in the State
of South Carolina with an "A" minimum rating of performance as stated in the most current publication of "Best

Key Rating Guide, Property Liability."

Certificates of insurance naming the Owner as an additional insured and with limits as noted in the bid

documents will be required.

Contractors submitting bids shall be properly licensed in the State of South Carolina to bid and perform

the work on which the bid is submitted at the date of the bid.

Bidding Documents will be available on Tuesday, April 6, 2021 and may be viewed and ordered online

(for electronic download or hard-copy delivery) by registering with Duncan Pamell via their bid room

http://www.dpibidroom.com. Registration with Duncan Pamell is required to obtain the bid documents and be

added to the official Plan Holder's List. Only those buying full sets from Duncan Pamell via their bid room

will be notified of any addenda that may be issued. The cost of bid documents and shipping is non-refundable.
Neither OWNER nor ENGINEER will be responsible for copies of the bid documents obtained from sources

other than from Duncan Pamell. If you need any assistance ordering or getting registered on

http://www.dpibidroom.com please contact: Michaela Bruinius at michaela.bruinius@duncan-pamell.com or
704-526-1856. Electronic submission of bids is currently not available.

Questions should be directed to the attention of Tom Milazzo, 864-580-5670, FAX 864-596-4930 or

tmilazzo@spartanburgwater.org. To receive a response, which will be distributed to all plan-holders of record,

questions must be received prior to 5:00 p.m. on Tuesday, May 4, 2021.

It is the policy of Spartanburg Water that local minority and women owned enterprises (MWBE) shall be

afforded the opportunity to participate fully in the overall procurement of Spartanburg Water. This is an equal

opportunity selection.
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